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Dear Swiss Female Orthopaedics, 

 

we would like to thank you very much for the unique opportunity to participate in the 
Traveling Fellowship Sports Medicine. We have learned a lot about conservative 

treatment options for sports injuries and the biomechanical concepts behind them. We 

are now also familiar with performance diagnostics and running analyses as well as 
physiotherapeutic procedures and return to sport/play concepts and testing.   

We were also able to gain an insight into the approaches, indications and special 
requirements of athletes regarding timing and surgical procedures in general.  

The cadaver course and the symposium, which Philippe Tscholl organized especially for 

us, were extremely enlightening.    
We also expanded our network during the stays and were able to be part of motivating 

teams and clinics.  

Once again, we sincerely thank the entire SFO Board, the organizers, and all the hosts 
involved for their generosity, commitment, and inspiration throughout this fellowship.We 

look back very gratefully on an exciting and rewarding time. 

With gratitude and warm regards, 

Irmengard Rodler, Julieta Brue and Elisa Vogeler 

 


